February 10, 1972

Edward Winchester :

Director of Engineering

Maine Public Broadcasting Network
University of Maine

Orono, Maine 04473

Dear Ed '

; We have finally secured funding for our ten watt FM
station project from our Student Affairs Committee. Ve
can now proceed with the application for a construction

permit,

Please let me know of any additional
~other help that I can furnish to you.

Sincerely,

3ol [ bscbsn
WGOR Gets $3000
Funding for Year...

The student run and managed radio station
received a boost in the arm last Friday when
SAC appropriated over $3000 in funding in
order to get WGOR on the air.

Planned to be located on the Gorham Cam-
pus, the station is asking for space in the stu-
dent lounge exactly opposite the new Coffee
House.

The Lounge offices woulfl house turntables, trans-
mitter, storage areas, the administrative offices, and
the control room for the FM station. It would cover

an area from the front right windows of the lounge
to the back door of the student conference room. :
Hopefully, the format of the station will be simi-

liar to that which identified the station last fall whep
they were broadcasting out of Anderson Hall.

Right now, the staff is mainly working on getting
a construction permit and obtaining an FCC License
to allow standard broadcasting.
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